
Morning everyone 
Lovely rain with more to come. 
We were lucky to get our Carnival in and our Championships as it can often be wet at this time of the year. 
 
REMINDER: 
Nominations to close this Sunday 30th March for the Men’s Matchplay.  
If you would like to put your name down please give John a call on 0428 775 675. 
 
Wednesday 19th March the ladies played an 18 Hole Stableford with the winner being Hazel Harvey with 38pts. 
 
Mary Sutherland defeated Sandra Lucht in the matchplay 3/2.   
 
Saturday 22nd and Sunday 23rd March members played a VSS.  
Winner being  George Fenton with +2, while the runner up was Bob Dearling with +1.  
Ball run down went to Joan Fisk with a square. Pin on No 3 and No 12 which is donated by Andrew King was won by 
Jay Sharpe.  
 
Sunday 23rd the men commenced their pennants against Gatton at Gatton.  
Unfortunately they were beaten but I believe they all enjoyed the day and that is what is most important. 
This week end they will play Pittsworth at Pittsworth. 
 
I am a believer that it is an honour to represent your club win or lose.  
But at the end of the day if you have a win I always think of it as a bonus. 
 
Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th March the members will play an 18 Hole Stroke. 
 
Not much news this week take care everyone 
Cheers 
Marlene  
 
 


